A REMINDER...

When batteries become exhausted, the
chances of their leaking and damaging
the interior of your hearing aid are
greatly increased, Occasionally, however,
even new batteries may leak because of
slight imperfections in manufacture,

Always play safe by removing
the battery from your aid each
night and checking carefully for
any sign of leakage.

If traces of chemical are discovered, dis-
card the battery and immediately wipe
the battery compartment and contacts
with a cloth or small brush dampened in
household ammonia. This will prevent
corrosion and resulting noisy and in-
efficient operation.
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